
 

 

April 30, 2025 

Dear Parents, Caregivers, and Guardians, 

RE: Water Quality Review Update at B.A. Parker Public School and Geraldton 
Composite High School 

We are writing to inform you of a water quality matter currently being reviewed at B.A. 
Parker Public School and Geraldton Composite High School. 

On April 30th, water discolouration was observed at both schools. As a precaution, we 
are working closely with the appropriate authorities to investigate the situation and 
ensure the continued safety and quality of the water in our schools. 

Out of an abundance of caution, we have begun providing potable drinking water for 
students and staff at both schools, starting April 30th. All other water services—such as 
restrooms, handwashing, and cleaning—remain operational. 

The health and safety of our students and staff remain our top priority, and we are 
taking all necessary steps to address the matter thoroughly. We appreciate your 
understanding and support as we work through this process. 

We will continue to provide updates as more information becomes available. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please contact your school’s administration 

Sincerely,  

Heidi Cloutier, Principal 
B.A. Parker Public School 
 
 
Deidra Gerrard, Vice-Principal 
Geraldton Composite High School 
 

 


